
From: "Anthony Yeates" 
Sent: 18/10/2021 10:50 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Submission re: DA2021/1620 Harbord Hotel 

I think I may be late in sending in a submission, I only just found out that the DA was under review. 

I am sympathetic to the noise concerns of the immediate neighbours, however I think it is important that Freshwater 
remain a culturally vibrant area with nightlife options for the area's young people. As such I am supportive of the 
proposal. 

I live within walking a short distance of the hotel. My opinion is that late night pedestrian street noise from the hotel 
has actually reduced under the new owners, probably because of tighter enforcement of responsible service of 
alcohol requirements. 

Kind regards 
Anthony Yeates 
5 Kooloora Avenue Freshwater 
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